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Comments: No human activity has a more negative environmental, aesthetic,and/or sensory impact on the

nearby surrounding natural and human settings then firing any firearm, especially a high caliper, large animal

killing rifle. All shooting ranges should be underground and their presence undetectable from any nearby, above

ground natural or man-made community. Any above ground gun ranges should be as far away from wilderness

areas, dwellings, roads, and campsites as possible and have reasonable, posted and enforced hours of

operations. Rapid fire automatic or nonautomatic weaponry should be banned and time limits placed on each

individuals use of the facility. The use of these above ground shooting ranges by private or commercially

motivated individuals or organizations to display, demonstrate, and/or sell any kind of firearm should be

prohibited. 

Thank you for your public comment outreach.


